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No.  Just NO.  

 

Oregonians are already suffering after 4 years of soaring inflation.  There is 

absolutely no reason to attack us even more with multiple regressive taxes targeting 

the poor and middle class.   

 

Notice from the comments that generally statewide everybody is AGAINST this 

massive tax hike.  The only area supporting it is extreme Portland, and a handful of 

billionaire-supported outfits/groups within the other extreme enclaves in Salem, 

Eugene, and Bend.  Look at their comments, as they are all just passing along a 

template pre-written by extreme partisan organizations.   

 

This is an attack on regular citizens of Oregon and we will redouble our efforts to oust 

all who vote for or sign this REGRESSIVE tax bill. 


